
 
 

 

Have your say on Garratt Park Improvements 
   

We want to hear your thoughts and opinions about how to shape and improve 

Garratt Park focusing on the following areas: 

    

Playground     |     Ball Court    |     Blue Shelter 

Table Tennis Table     |     Cycle Track 

The results of this consultation will be used to inform a funding proposal to deliver 
improvements to the play and recreation facilities. 

You can access the online survey: 
haveyoursay.citizenspace.com/wandsworthecs/garratt-park-18 

Consultation closes on Thursday 6 September 2018. 
 
For a paper copy, please contact us at consult@wandsworth.gov.uk 

 
This consultation is funded by Wandsworth Council through the Wandsworth Local Fund (WLF). 
This grant scheme pays for new and improved community facilities using funding collected from 
private development projects in the surrounding area. 

___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Garratt Park Consultation Events 
We are holding two drop-in sessions in Garratt Park, near the playground, where 
you can ask us any questions you might have about the consultation: 
 

• Friday 10 August 2018, 10am to 4pm  
 

• Saturday 11 August 2018, 10am to 4pm  
 

For updates follow us on Twitter @EnableParks.  
 
For more information contact Enable Parks: parks@enablelc.org. 
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Background 

In July 2016 £179,800 was awarded from Wandsworth Local Fund (WLF) to a scheme to resurface 
the play area in Garratt Park and incorporate a tree root barrier membrane to limit the 
damaging effects of the boundary poplars on the playground. Subsequent investigative work to 
deliver this project has made it clear that there is a need to redesign and re-equip the entire 
play space at the same time, to improve inclusive play opportunities and address how the 
playground sits within the wider park and is accessible for all.  

This is why we need your help. We want you to tell us how you would like the playground, ball 
court and other recreational facilities to be improved, so we can then seek further funding once 
the consultation has been completed. 

Wandsworth Parks are managed by Enable Leisure and Culture on behalf of Wandsworth Council. 

 

Focus area of consultation Garratt Park 


